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Rep. Armstrong Responds to Governor’s Budget Address 
 

MADISON, WI –Rep. Dave Armstrong (R-Rice Lake) joined his fellow legislators at the State 

Capitol Tuesday night to hear Gov. Tony Evers’ budget address. 

 

“Governor Evers presented his 2021-2023 budget proposal to the Legislature last night,” 

Representative Armstrong said.  “It’s a massive document and includes many policy proposals 

that don’t belong in a fiscal instrument like the budget, such as marijuana legalization.  However, 

I look forward to digging into the details – particularly his economic development and workforce 

plans, about which I have several questions and concerns – and working with my legislative 

colleagues over the next few months to develop a responsible budget that stays within 

Wisconsin’s means and reflects Wisconsin values.  
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